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“Learning and Growing Together in the Light of GodÕs Love” 

FOSJ Cake Sale 
The next FOSJ Cake Sale is on 

Thursday 8th February at 3.15pm  
It is the turn of Year 3 & 4 to  

donate cakes for this event please. 

SCHOOL FOOTWEAR 
A reminder that children should be wearing plain, 
black, school shoes and NOT boots or ankle boots 
please.  Thank you for your co-operaƟon.  

PIZZA PERFECTION 
The Year 4 class were lucky to visit our local Pizza Ex-
press this week. In the pracƟcal session, the children 
found out about the process of making pizzas and 
learnt how to roll out dough, spread the passata and 
add cheese.  They all made their own pizza.  While 
the pizzas were cooking, the children did taste tesƟng 
of anchovies, capers, sundried tomatoes, goats 
cheese, black olives and arƟchokes - Mrs Bradfield 
reports that they were not overly impressed with 
these!  Many thanks to the staff at Pizza Express who 
were fantasƟc and the children who were very well 
behaved. 

 With best wishes for the weekend! 
Look after one another and be kind! 

Carolyn Scrutton  [Headteacher] 

LEGO BRICK KEYRINGS 
A reminder that any orders for the FOSJ personalised 
Lego Brick keyrings (£3.25 each) should be returned 

to school by Thursday 1st February. 

 LEARNING ABOUT THE FIRE BRIGADE 
Year R have been learning about fire fighters in  
preparaƟon for a visit from the local Fire Brigade. A 
big thank you to Mrs Cassidy for using her creaƟve 
skills to convert one of our trikes into a fire engine!  
Unfortunately, today’s visit had to be postponed as 
the local Fire Brigade watch were called to aƩend a 
real emergency!  A new date will be organised. 

 
 
 
 
 

FOSJ will be holding their next uniform sale on 
Wednesday 7th February in the School Hall at  

drop-off and pick up—8.45am and 2.45pm. 

***REMINDER*** 
FRIDAY 9th FEBRUARY IS AN INSET DAY  

THE CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL 
Please ensure that you have childcare  

arrangements in place. 

 TALKING TEENS 
A series of 4 workshops  for parents of children in 
Years 6 –8 starƟng on Wednesday 21st February 
(7.30-9.30pm) at the Ashcombe School. Please see 
aƩached flyer for more details or to book a place. 


